
St. Peter & St. Bernard 
 

ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCHES 

October 28, 2018     Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

140 N. Sixth Street, Lewiston NY 14092 
Phone: 754-4470  •  Fax: 754-0167 

BAPTISMS:  Celebrated every Sunday by prior 
arrangement.  At least one Godparent/Sponsor  
must be a practicing Catholic who has received 
Baptism, Eucharist, and Confirmation.  Sponsors 
from outside the parish must obtain a letter of 
recommendation.  Parent Baptism Class is held 
monthly.  Please call the rectory for reservations. 
 
MARRIAGES:  All arrangements must be made at 
least six months in advance with the pastor. 
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Any day or time.  Also, 
if you are scheduled for surgery or in the hospital 
and would like a pastoral visit, contact the rectory. 
 
LETTERS OF RECOMMENDATION:  Gladly given  
to registered parishioners (at least three months) 
who have received the Sacraments of Initiation, 
practice their faith regularly, and support the parish. 

Pastor 
Rev. Msgr. David G. LiPuma 
pastor@stpeterlewiston.org 

 

Pastoral Associate 
Sr. Ann McDermott, OSF 

 

Music Directors 
Peter Smith (St. Peter) 

Alexis Marie (St. Bernard) 
 

Parish Nurse 
Barbara Malinowski  •  754-4068 

 

Religious Education 
Dianne Wysocki  •  754-2812 

 

St. Peter’s School 
Mrs. Maureen Ingham, Principal 

 
 

www.stpeterrc.org 

MASS TIMES 
 

Saturday Vigil 
4:30 p.m. 

 
Sunday 

9:00 a.m. & 11:15 a.m. 
 

Confessions 
Saturday 3:30 p.m. 

and anytime on request 

ST. PETER 
620 Center Street 

Lewiston, NY 14092 

ST. BERNARD 
218 Hinman Street 

Youngstown, NY 14174 

Parish Office (at St. Peter’s Rectory) 
 

Phone 754-4118      Fax 754-4141      www.stpeterlewiston.org   
 

Office Hours: Monday—Friday 9:00 a.m.—4:00 p.m. 

Your St. Vincent de Paul 
Society is here to assist 
individuals and families 
in our community who 

 have nowhere to turn for 
help, for food and living assistance.  
Contact the rectory at 754-4118. 

MASS TIMES 
 

Saturday Vigil 
4:00 p.m. 

 
Sunday 

8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 
 

Confessions 
Saturday 3:00 p.m. 

and anytime on request 
 

Holy Day Vigil 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Holy Day 

7:45 a.m. & 5:30 p.m. 
 

Weekday Mass 
M, T, W, F, Sat. : 7:45 a.m. 

 

Thurs. 7:45 a.m. 
Communion Service 
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S t. Peter ’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday October 29  •  Weekday 
 

 7:45 a.m. Peter & Christine Page (living) 
   by Frank & Maria Miklitsch 
 

Tuesday October 30  •  Weekday 
 

 7:45 a.m. Alberta Jones (living)  

  by Frank & Maria Miklitsch 
 

Wednesday October 31  •  Weekday 
 

 7:45 a.m. Barbara Pawlik by Mary Pyle 
 

 No Holy Day Vigil Mass at St. Peter’s 
 

Thursday November 1  •  All Saints 
 

 7:45 a.m. Johnny Kellick by Katie Kellick Cauley 
 

 9:00 a.m. Peter Castiglione by Peter & Joan Sirianni 
 

 5:30 p.m. Mary Rose Thomas by friend Roland L. Rosati 
 

Friday November 2  •  Commemoration of All  

  the Faithful Departed (All Souls Day) 
 

 7:45 a.m. David Hanson by Rich & June Helfrich 
 

 No School Mass 
 

Saturday November 3 
 

 7:45 a.m. Weekday— Jim & Joan Cirrito by Family 
 

 4:00 p.m. Vigil, 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  Edward Butry  
  by Robert & Barbara Malinowski & Family 
 

  and Theresa M. McLaughlin  
  by Msgr. David LiPuma 
 

Sunday Nov. 4  •  31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 8:30 a.m. Mary Rose Thomas by Jean Rosenberg 
 

 10:30 a.m. George & Alexandra Leigh by Roger Trevino 

S t. Bernard ’s Mass Intentions 
 

Wednesday October 31  •  Vigil, All Saints 
 

 7:00 p.m. All Souls Day Remembrance Mass 
 

Thursday November 1  •  All Saints 
 

 Noon All Souls Day Remembrance Mass 
 

Saturday Nov. 3  •  Vigil, 31st Sun. in Ordinary Time 
 

 4:30 p.m. Emmett P. Greene (Anniversary Remembrance)  
  by Susanne M. LeGasse & Family 
 

Sunday Nov. 4  •  31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 9:00 a.m. Living & Deceased Members of  
St. Bernard’s Altar & Rosary Society 

 

 11:15 a.m. Joseph Paonessa by Msgr. David LiPuma 

 

My dear parish family, 
 

This coming Thursday, Nov. 1, we will celebrate the Solemnity of All 
Saints, which is a Holy Day of Obligation, and on Friday, Nov. 2, we 
will have the Commemoration of All Souls Day.  Please note the 
Mass Schedule for the Holy Day Masses at both worship sites. 
 

From the earliest centuries of Church, the intention of the feast of All 
Saints was to honor all who are in heaven with God.  It started as a 
way of honoring many martyrs whose existence was perhaps 
unknown to the early Church, whose names were known only to God.  
By the fifth century the celebration included non-martyrs as well.  
Today the Church honors all the saints, those officially beatified and 
canonized as well as the multitude of those who are in heaven 
enjoying the beatific vision known only to God.  This would include 
members of our own families and friends who have gone before us 
marked with the sign of faith and now see God face to face. 
 

The Solemnity of All Saints should inspire us with tremendous hope.  
We are all called to be saints.  Becoming a saint means learning to be 
who we really are.  Each of us is created in the image and likeness of 
God.  It is in our nature to reflect God’s love and goodness.  Saint 
John tells us in the second reading for the Feast of All Saints that we 
are children of God.  Just as a child looks like his or her father and 
mother, so we “look like” our Heavenly Father.  Just as all that a child 
has comes from his or her father and mother, so all that we have 
comes from our Heavenly Father.  We are God’s children, called to 
live the love, the goodness and the truth that He has revealed to us in 
His Son, Jesus Christ.  May all the Saints intercede for us as we 
strive to bear witness to Christ in all that we say and in all that we do.   
 

After celebrating the feast of All Saints on Nov. 1, the Church invites 
us on Nov. 2, the Commemoration of All Souls Day, to turn our 
prayerful gaze to those who have left this world and are waiting to 
reach the Heavenly City.  The Church has always taught that it is 
important and proper to pray for the dead because, even if they have 
died in grace and in friendship with God, perhaps they still have need 
of a further purification to enter into the joy of heaven.  Intercession 
for our departed loved ones is expressed in various ways, among 
which is also a visit to the cemetery.  To visit these holy places is an 
occasion for us to reflect on the meaning of earthly life and to nourish, 
at the same time, hope in the blessed eternity of Paradise. 
 

Be assured that as I offer the Masses on All Saints Day & All Souls 
Day, I will be remembering all of our deceased parishioners and all  
of your loved ones in my intentions.  May the souls of the faithful 
departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace.  Amen! 
 

God bless you all!   
Fr. David 

We are deeply grateful for the generous donation of the new  
cushions for the sanctuary seating at St. Peter’s R.C. Church! 

Guido’s Upholstery-Decorating 
2722 Pine Avenue 

Niagara Falls, NY 14301 
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BLINK!!! It is almost November and it seems, just as the leaves are 
falling rapidly from the trees, so are the days passing on the 
calendar...and way too fast, that’s for sure.  We are keeping busy 
as always, making sure that our students are growing academically, 
spiritually, socially and physically.  We believe that we are offering 
opportunities in all of these areas and are very proud to share. 
 

This week we will talk a bit about our middle school program, to let 
you know the strength and opportunities that exist for our oldest 
students.  Middle School at SPS is truly an individual entity, in 
that content area, certified teachers are responsible for all core 
areas of instruction; Religion, Mathematics, English Language 
Arts, Science/Health, Social Studies and Spanish.  Middle 
School students also receive instruction in weekly or twice 
weekly classes of Art, Music, Computer/Technology 
Integration and Physical Education. 
 

 Upon graduation, students in Grade 8 can earn up to three (3) 
high school credits; Biology, Spanish I and Algebra. 

 Classes at the middle school level are divided into smaller groups 
for instruction (no more than 10 students in the 4 core areas) to 
provide for more individual attention where needed and to 
promote collaborative learning and group projects/interactions 

 Students in Grade 8 are provided with a personal Chromebook 
and carrying case that is theirs to use for the year.  All other 
middle school students have access to shared Chromebooks, 
iPads and desktop computers as needed, and all students have a 
Google account.  All technology in our building is protected with 
filtering and protective software to ensure that all are safely using 
these resources at all times. 

 Academic Support Services are provided 3-4 times per week, 
and students have an additional 30 minutes at each of these 
blocked times of direct instruction, in which they may receive a 
little extra time and/or practice in an area of need 

 Student Support Services are available to students with a 504 
Accommodation Plan or those who may need some specific 
assistance in an area where they may be a bit behind or need a 
different style of instruction for a given topic 

 Leadership opportunities are provided in a variety of ways for the 
6th, 7th and 8th grade student at SPS: Student Council officers 
and representatives, Recyclers for the school, Morning and 
Afternoon live news announcers on our school-based daily 
broadcasts, bus and lunchroom buddies, reading buddies and 
readers and altar servers at weekly Mass, just to name a few. 

 

Next week, I will share some of the other components of our 
growing Middle School program.  In this school year, ten new 
students joined our Middle School across all three grades and our 
new students have blended and adjusted as if they had been at 
SPS since Pre-K.  That is a tribute both to them and to our children, 
who always welcome newcomers as friends and a part of their 
classroom family.  After three days in, you can’t tell which students 
are just beginning at St. Peter’s and who are the veterans ! 
 

Maureen Ingham, Principal 

 

This is a fund that is professionally invested for the  
long-term to maintain, support and grow our St. Peter 
Roman Catholic School both now and for years to come.  
We are utilizing gift-planning business professionals from 
our parish who will help prospective donors make current 
gifts and legacy gifts to our endowment fund.  For many 
people this a complex issue, and that is why we are 
inviting you to learn more about how you can contribute. 
 

You are invited to attend one of our Endowment/Planned 
Giving Seminars to be held in St. Peter’s Parish/School 
Hall on either: 
 

Thursday, November 1 from 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
or 

Friday, November 9 from 10:00 – 11:00 a.m. 
 

Our school is truly a gem in our community!  We hope 
you will play a part in our future.  If you have any 
questions, you may contact Msgr. David LiPuma, Pastor, 
at St. Peter’s Rectory: 754-4118. 

A special thank you to Mrs. Mary DeGuilio and Mrs. Debra 
Loverde; their Grade 9 class hosted last week at the  
10:30 a.m. Sunday Mass.  The students did a wonderful job  
as Greeters, Readers, Gift Bearers and Ushers. 
 

Faith Formation would like to wish a special “Happy Birthday”  
to our Third Grade Catechist, Mrs. Mary Ruth Baumler, as she 
celebrates her 92nd birthday on Monday, October 29. 
 
Upcoming Faith Formation Dates: 
 

 Sunday, October 28—9:00—10:15 a.m. Classes for K—9 
 

 Monday, October 29—6:00—7:30 p.m. Grade 10  
Theology of the Body Class 

 

 Sunday, November 4—9:00—10:15 a.m. Classes for K—9 
 

 Monday, November 5—6:00—7:30 p.m. Grade 10  
Theology of the Body Class 

 

 Sunday, November 11 & Monday, November 12— 
No Faith Formation Classes (Veterans Day Observance) 

 
For questions, please contact Dianne Wysocki in the Faith 
Formation Office at 754-2812 or redirector@stpeterlewiston.org. 
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Friday, November 2 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

There will be all day Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament at St. Peter’s Church after the  
7:45 a.m. Mass until 10:00 p.m.  Come and 
spend some quiet time in prayer with the Lord. 

 
Sunday, November 4 

 

St. Peter’s Altar Rosary Guild Meeting 
 

Members are encouraged to sit as a group in the first 2-3 rows 
of St. Peter’s Church starting at 10:00 a.m. for recitation of the 
rosary.  Following the coffee social after the 10:30 a.m. Mass, 
we will have a short meeting in the school library.  Please bring 
a non-perishable food item to donate to the St. Vincent de Paul 
food baskets.  For questions, contact President Anne Sawicki 
at 807-8174.  All ladies of the parish are welcome to join us. 

 
Tuesday, November 13    7:00 p.m. 
 

Parent Baptism Class 
 

St. Peter’s School Library & Media Center 
 

Attendance is mandatory for families wishing to baptize  
their children.  Please call the rectory office at 754-4118  
for questions and to reserve your place. 

 
Wednesday, November 14    6:30—8:00 p.m. 
 

Bereavement Ministry: Video Presentation 
 

The St. Peter & St. Bernard Bereavement Committee will be 
showing a video entitled “Grieving the Sudden Death of a 
Loved One” in the St. Peter’s School Library.  Anyone who has 
lost a loved one is encouraged and most welcome to attend. 

 
Sunday, November 18 
 

Heart & Soul Soup Kitchen Ministry 
 

All are welcome to join our soup kitchen 
ministry!  We start preparing food at  
10:00 a.m., serve the meal at Noon, clean 
up afterwards and are usually finished by 
1:30 p.m.  If you are interested in just 
helping to clean up, please come at Noon.  
(After November 18, our next ministry date  

will be December 23.)  If you have questions, or are interested 
in additional volunteer opportunities at Heart & Soul, please 
call Mike Roemer at 472-5886. 

 
On Sunday, November 4, the 10:30 a.m. Mass at  
St. Peter’s Church will be offered in memory of the 
members of the St. Peter and St. Bernard parish  
family who have died during this past year.  We  
invite all those who are grieving the loss of a loved  
one to attend the Mass. 
 

A coffee social sponsored by  
the Bereavement Committee  
and Parish Council of St. Peter  
& St. Bernard will be held 
immediately following the Mass in 
the church hall.  All are welcome! 

 

What are the questions that should be asked and answered 
to help guide an end of life conversation?  We have placed 
brochures at the entrances to St. Peter's and St. Bernard's 
and we invite you to pick one up and read more about End 
of Life issues.  This topic can often be difficult to 
understand, but it's an important one to learn about. 
 

“For Catholics, death is not the end but the beginning, the 
beginning of eternal life with God the Father.  Our faith 
assures us that we ‘look forward to the resurrection of the 
dead, and the life of the world to come, Amen.’ "  
 

—CatholicEndofLife.org  

The St. Vincent de Paul Society will be preparing and 
distributing Thanksgiving food baskets for the needy of 
our area again this year.  We will be preparing and 
delivering the baskets on Saturday, November 17 in 
the school cafeteria.  We ask that volunteers arrive at 
8:00 a.m.  If you can help, please join us!  If you have 
any questions, please call Mike Roemer at 472-5886.  
Thank you! 
 

If you know anyone who might 
need a food basket, please 
contact Mike Roemer at  
472-5886 with the name and 
phone number of the person. 
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Are you someone, or do you know someone, who.... 
 

 Has expressed an interest in becoming Catholic? 
 

 Was baptized Catholic, but has not completed  
the sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist? 

 

We offer an opportunity to come together in a small group to  
learn more about our faith.  Sessions focus on the teachings  
and experience of Church while developing a relationship with 
Jesus Christ.  We journey in faith and help prepare individuals  
to complete their Sacraments of Initiation (Baptism, 
Confirmation and Eucharist).  You are welcome to participate 
in the process with your questions and insights in a warm, 
accepting setting.  For more information, please contact the 
rectory office at 754-4118. 

Sunday, November 4    8:00 a.m.—12:30 p.m. 
 

Pancake Breakfast 
 

Lewiston #1 Fire Hall 
145 North 6th Street, Lewiston 
 

The Board of Associates of Mount St. Mary’s Hospital will 
host their annual Tony Guthrie Memorial Pancake Breakfast.  
The breakfast will include all the pancakes you can eat, 
along with sausage, orange juice, and coffee.  Tickets are 
$5/person or $15 for a family (up to 6 people).  Reservations 
are not needed.  For information, call 298-2146. 

 
November 5—January 3 
 

Fall/Winter Driver Education Program 
 

Cardinal O’Hara High School, 39 O’Hara Road, Tonawanda 
 

Places are still available!  Participants may choose classes 
on Mon./Wed. or Tues./Thurs.  Must be age 16 by Nov. 5.  
Cost is $490 ($100 deposit required; remainder due the first 
day of class).  Student permit or license due prior to the start 
of class.  For more info, or for a registration form, email 
bknott@cardinalohara.com or visit www.cardinalohara.com. 

 

We welcome our newest member to our parish family:  
 

Aurelia Kaye Wustrack, daughter of  
Paul & Meredith Wustrack III, was baptized at  

St. Peter’s Church on Sunday, October 21, 2018. 

 

to 
 

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel & Kristina (Trendell) Clark 
who were married at St. Peter’s Church  

on Saturday, October 20, 2018. 

 

If you are considering cremation, it is well to discuss your 
choice with your family, your parish priest or the Diocesan 
Catholic Cemetery Office.  While cremation is allowed, 
there are certain preferences and stipulations.  The 
cremated remains of a body must be buried or entombed, 
preferably in a Catholic Cemetery.  The Church does not 
allow scattering cremated remains, dividing cremated 
remains or keeping cremated remains in the home. 

—Oberammergau, Germany— 

Experience the world famous Passion Play 
during a pilgrimage to Oberammergau, 
Germany with Msgr. David LiPuma from 
August 21—30, 2020.   
 

A tour information meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, November 7, 2018 at 6 p.m. 
at the Niagara Falls Country Club.   

 

Reservations are required.  Please call The Travel Team  
at 862-7610 for questions and reservations. 
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Let us remember our parishioners and loved ones who are sick: 

- 2nd Bann of Marriage - 
 

Ann Yarussi & Stephen Kerr 
will be united in Holy Matrimony  
on Saturday, November 10 at  
St. Peter’s Church, Lewiston. 

S t. Bernard ’s Ministry Schedule 

SUN. 11:15 a.m. SUN. 9:00 a.m. SAT. 4:30 p.m. NOV. 3—4 

Lector Cheryl Milicia Mary Klinger Jan Mathews 

Altar  
Servers 

Olivia Ambrosia 
Jackson Rogers 

 
Alaina Winkworth 
 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

Mike Blenk 
Joe Cecconi 

Bill Berard 
Patti Piro 

Lauren Frosolone 
Mark Mieth 

S t. Peter ’s Ministry Schedule 

Joanne Presutti Volunteers Peg Biondo Greeters 

Lector Cecelia Byrne Bill Heinz Maureen Schug 

Altar  
Servers 
 

Volunteers Jackson Courts 

 

Dominic Pacillo 
Emma Pozak 
Tom Pozak 
Mallory Unwin 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 
 
 
 

Betty Birmingham 
John Gadawski 
Kathy Gadawski 
Lee Ann Harrigan 
 

Shirley Berrigan 
Carl Capolupo 
Suzanne Dietz 
Bernie Franjoine 
Jennie Mydzian 

 

Rodney Alaimo 
Patrick Berrigan 
Jerry Castiglione 
Maureen Castiglione 
Tina Mascaro 
Wayne Seguin 

SUN. 10:30 a.m. NOV. 3—4 SUN. 8:30 a.m. SAT. 4:00 p.m. 

Carmela Alati 
Nancy Allen 

Amanda Balisteri 
Dr. Sam Battaglia 

Nelson Beard 
John Beyer 

William Boeck 
Jean Borgatti 

Cheryl Bradshaw 
Cindy Aungier Budge 

Gavin Burns 
Joe Carroll 

Sharon Casten 
Amy Christman 

Arlene Christman 
Phyllis Ciavaglia 

Mike Coe 
Pat Comerford 

Jeanne Salada Conroy 
John Coulter 

Agnes Crandall 
Tina Crewe 

Noreen Crummie 
Danielle Cullen 

Bruce David 
Peg Degan 

Fr. Richard Delzingaro 
Barbara Draper 

Joe Dufort 
Elysa Duncan 
Vincent Fasso 
Grace Fiegel 

Patrick Chief Fitzgerald 
MaryClair Flanagan 

Melissa Franks 
Loretta Gagen 

Sandra Gallagher 
Janice Gomesky 
Patricia Gratto 
Ralph Grizanti 

Elizabeth Ecker Hanna 
Maureen Hansen 
James Hoysradt 

Norma Hyla 
Phyllis Infantino 

Olga Jakubowski 
Kevin Jarnszewski 

Lori Kandow 

Ken Kenney 
Michael Kiely 
Patricia Krell 

Josephine Lauzonis 
James Lodico 
Mary Lodico 
Adelia Loss 

Kathleen Maxian 
Beth McAllister 

Marie McSweeney 
Doreen Melton 
Lynn Meteer 
Sean Meteer 

Maria Miklitsch 
Tom Minarcin 

Raymond Mobus 
Michael Moreland 

Elaine Muhr 
Lonnie Mullins 
Dorothy Napier 

Margaret Nichols 
Griffin Nusbaum 
Colleen O’Leary 
Darlene Pallone 

Eugene Piotrowski 
Nicole Prouty 

Chris Salvisburg 
Msgr. Edward Scanlan 

Abigail Schuster 
John Semo 
Maya Serra 

Benjamin Shirback 
Fr. Lynn Shumway 
Heinz Siegwarth 

Connie Silver 
David Smith 

Jacob Specer 
Albert Specyal 
Laurie Sullivan 
Marge Tedesco 

Patrick S. Teixeira 
Barbara Tempest 
Maureen Ventry 

Elizabeth Virtuoso 
Pat Whelan 
Jack Wright 

Thomas Wroniak 
The Bereavement Committee of  

St. Peter & St. Bernard is available to 
help when a family loses a loved one.  

Members are available to help in 
planning and assisting with the funeral 

service, presence at the wake and 
funeral, telephone assistance, house 

sitting, transportation, child care and/or 
pet care.  If we are able to help in  
any of these areas, please call the 

rectory office at 754-4118. 

 

WEEKEND OF OCTOBER 20 & 21 
 

Adult Collection           10,751.65 

Youth Collection                45.00 

Monthly / Repair & Improve.          165.00 

All Saints (Nov. 1)                          13.00 

All Souls (Nov. 2)                          11.00 

Catholic Education                         15.00 

World Mission Sunday              2,141.08 

Votive Candles                      129.50 
 

TOTAL        $13,271.23 
 


